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Question 

 

Will the Chair advise how many civil servants, if any, are recorded as members of the organisation 

‘Common Purpose’ and how many employees have received training from that organisation; and will he 

provide a table showing this information per department? 

 

Answer 

 

Memberships that are not a regulatory or statutory requirement for a professional role are not held. There 

is no valid reason under data protection legislation to collect this data. 

 

There are less than five employees in Strategic Policy, Performance and Population department that have 

attended training from this organisation1. There are no further records of any employees attending any 

training. 

 

In 2021, following an open procurement exercise, an approved list of learning and development providers 

was created, Common Purpose is not a provider on this list.   

 

 
1 Less than five is a category used when the actual number of individuals could lead to them being personally 

identified. 


